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 Meeting Schedule – Channel 9 Willoughby Concept Approval MOD 2             

 Registered Speakers: 

 
1. Michael Oliver (LEPC9 Pty – Platform Project Services) 

- Georgina Blix 
- David Hynes 

2. Peter Wilton (Artarmon Progress Association) 
3. Barry Shaw 
4. Meshlin Khouri 
5. Cr Gail Giles-Gidney (Willoughby City Council) 
6. Alfred Boccanfuso 
7. Barry Richardson 
8. Bob Taffel (Willoughby South Progress Association Inc) 
9. Dale McKay (Willoughby Area Action Group WAAG) 
10. Margaret Sunde 
11. Nick Coppock 
12. Serena Cubie 
13. Roger Promnitz (Naremburn Progress Association) 

END 
 
Please Note:  

Only those who have pre-registered with the Commission Secretariat will be permitted to 
speak at today’s meeting. The Chair will enforce the speaking times that were nominated, in 
this instance, by each speaker. However, the Chair also reserves the right to allow speakers 
additional time to clarify information and/or provide further technical material. The 
Commission already has copies of all written comments made to the Department of Planning 
and Environment in response to the public exhibition of the proposal, so restating these 
views is unnecessary. The purpose of this meeting is for the Commission to hear views on 
the Department’s assessment report. 

Audio recording of today’s meeting – other than the official recording for transcription 
purposes – is not allowed. 

The assessment report and recommended conditions are available on the IPCN website: 
www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au. If you have registered to speak but your name is not on the list, or if 
you have any other questions, please call (02) 9383 2100 or email ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.  

 
Those registered to speak are requested to familarise themselves with the Commission’s 
Public Meeting Guidelines prior to presenting to the panel. 

 

 
 
 


